
Refuse Storage For New Residential Properties - SPD

Have Your Say! 
The Council is carrying out a 
second stage of consultation on 
a new Supplementary Planning 
Document (SPD) which will 
provide guidance on the design 
of waste and recycling storage 
in all new residential properties 
within Mid Devon. An initial 
consultation was held earlier 
this year on the scope of the 
new SPD. Since then, responses 
have been taken into account 
to prepare a draft SPD for 
further consultation.

The draft SPD and associated 
documents are available on the 

Council’s website at:

https://www.middevon.gov.uk/
refusestorage

Hard copies of the draft SPD
are available at Council offices

and at Mid Devon Libraries
during normal opening hours.

Deadline for responses:
21 November 2016 (midnight)

Please note
If you wish to make 

comments, please do so in 
writing by emailing		planningconsultations@	

middevon.gov.uk 	 	
	

or post/deliver toForward PlanningMid Devon District Council
Phoenix HousePhoenix LaneTiverton EX16 6PP

Your response 

must include a full 

postal address and 

your representation 

will be treated as a 

public document.

To keep you up to date in an efficient manner, we intend to rely more heavily on e-mails in the future.
If you have not already provided us with an e-mail address please provide this along with your representation.
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